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PH2 – 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 1332 
Thurlow Street and 1065 

Harwood Street Support

As a West End local and , I'm very pleased to see this project moving forward. I am in full support of the proposal to 
increase rental and below market housing options in the West End. The two new buildings ' subject to Council approval - will add 
some more character to the neighborhood and make for quite a striking landmark on the City's skyline. Rental and below market 
housing is desperately needed in Vancouver, particularly in neighbourhoods like the West End, close to shopping, recreation, and 
community services. Please vote in favour of advancing this application. Eunju Jegal West End

No web 
attachments.

06/20/2022 10:59

PH2 – 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 1332 
Thurlow Street and 1065 

Harwood Street Support

I'm a resident of a in the West End. I would like to lend my support to Bosa's proposal to develop two secured rental 
buildings at Harwood and Thurlow. Rental housing is in high demand in Vancouver. I appreciate that this proposal seeks to deliver 
rental and affordable housing, as opposed to condos. I felt compelled to support this project in particular because it proposes to 
provide 110 units of below market housing (at 20-50% below CMHC levels). With escalating inflation and a recession looming, I 
expect demand for rental and below market housing to grow. While this project is still a few years away, who knows how long a 
recession could last, not to mention already pent-up demand for rental. Please approve this application ' Jasleen Prihar Jasleen Prihar West End

No web 
attachments.

06/20/2022 15:17

PH2 - 2. CD-1 Rezoning: 1332 
Thurlow Street and 1065 

Harwood Street Support

I was on the CPC Building Committee throughout the planning, construction and final opening of the project. At all times, we were 
made to feel a true partner in the project, not just a "customer." We were invited to join the weekly meetings with Bosa and 
subcontractors, asked for our suggestions and opinions, and always made to feel an important part of the development team. For 
me, it was a "once in a lifetime experience." I have no doubt that Bosa will bring the same care and concern for the interests of the 
surrounding community affected by their new proposal. Thank-you for the opportunity to be able to offer my fullest support for this 
project. Dr. Ted Hannah Dr Ted Hannah West End

No web 
attachments.
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